
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact:  Jerry Troxel, Circle City Sound 

Chorus 

  Phone: 317 844-7464 

  Email: info@circlecitysound.org 

Circle City Sound Chorus to Offer Free Singing Valentines 

A free gift of song to honor those who serve our community 

  

FROM: INDIANAPOLIS IN, JANUARY 18, 2019  
 
Circle City Sound Premier Men’s Chorus has transformed one of its major fundraisers into 

multiple free performances for individuals in the service sectors of our community. 

 

Circle City Sound has been providing Singing Valentines to our community since 1995. Over 

3,000 sweethearts have been serenaded by our quartets over the years.  Our quartets provide a 

love song, a personalized card, a silk rose and a digital photo of the Valentine event.  

 

In past years, this service has been sold throughout the community. This year, for the first time 

ever, Singing Valentines will be offered for FREE to people in the following service sectors:  

 

Military, Firefighters, Police, Educators, Children's Services and Hospital Staff 

 

For anyone (sender or recipient) who is in one of those groups, it is our pleasure to extend this 

free offer to honor and thank them for their service. Singing Valentines will not be available this 

year to any other individuals or groups. 

 

Circle City Sound’s chapter president Kyle Kitzmiller states, “Over the past few months, we 

have had the opportunity to give back to the community through various outreach performances. 

We have been truly humbled to see the fulfilling effect of those performances, not only for the 

community members we are able to engage, but just as much for our own members.  While this 

service has indeed been a fundraiser in the past, we feel that this new investment in outreach 

and the people serving our community will serve an even greater purpose.  We are excited to 

share this free opportunity with our community!” 

 

-more- 



Circle City Sound’s Singing Valentines will be available Thursday, February 14 only, and only 

for the service sectors listed above. Orders should be placed in advance, online at 

www.circlecitysound.org. 

 
 

Circle City Sound is a local chapter of the International Barbershop Harmony Society, 

entertaining audiences throughout Central Indiana for more than 70 years. Men of all ages and 

from all walks of life perform in this internationally recognized a cappella chorus.  More 

information is available on their website at www.circlecitysound.org. 
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If you would like more information about this topic, please call Jerry Troxel at 317 844-7464, or 

email info@circlecitysound.org 

www.circlecitysound.org
http://www.circlecitysound.org/

